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Justice Stephen K. Tamura Scholarship
  
UCI School of Law, Office of Student Financial Services is pleased to announce that Justice Stephen K. Tamura Foundation offers two $2500 scholarships to two UCI law students who demonstrate financial need. Justice Stephen K. Tamura was the first Asian American appointed to the California Court of Appeal. He was a leading citizen of Orange County, and an outstanding jurist dedicated to protecting the rights of all. 
 
Students interested in applying must have the 2024-2025 Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) or the California Dream Application on file and submit a one-page essay discussing how you have overcome financial barriers to attending the UCI School of Law. The statement must be double-spaced with 1-inch margins using 12-point font. If the recipient has borrowed federal loans up to the cost of attendance, the scholarship will be used to replace student loans.
 
Please submit the statement as a single PDF document by emailing the Student Financial Services, finaid@law.uci.edu, no later than August 29, 2024, at 4:00 pm. 
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